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Punyamurtula Kishore, MD, MPH, FASAM
Addiction Medicine Associates
11 Kent Street

Brookline, MA 02445 June 17, 2011

Dear Dr. Kishore,

Thank you for submitting your application for ABAM Foundation authorization to
accept one physician for a one-year training experience under terms described
in our decision letter of April 1, 2011.

We have thoroughly reviewed the materials with regard to this “Physician
Portfolio” application and determined that the proposed training for Wendel S.
Price, M.D., that is scheduled to begin on July 1, 2011, and end on June 30,
2012, would appear to fulfill the requirements needed to sit for the 2012 ABAM
examination. Final approval will be required upon the receipt of documentation
that the training was completed as proposed and that Dr. Price would still meet
eligibility requirements.

Thank you again for your diligence in preparing this application, as well as for

development of this training opportunity.

Very truly yours,

H\I
el
Richard D. Blondell, MD
Training and Accreditation Committee

Kevin B. Kunz, MD, MPH
President

ABAM Foundation Training & Accreditation Committee National Coordinating Office
Primary Care Research Institute, State University of New York at Buffalo
UB Clinical Center, 462 Grider Street, Buffalo, NY 14215
(ph) 716-898-4565 (fax) 716-898-3536
AddictionMedicine@buffalo.edu




American Board of Addiction Medicine Approves Addiction Medicine... hitp://www.pr.com/press-release/335617

American Board of Addiction Medicine Approves Addiction Medicine Associates’ Training
Program for Physicians

Certification in addiction medicine training will help increase number of addiction medicine specialists

Brookline, MA, June 30, 2011 --(PR.com)-- Addiction Medicine Associates today announced that the American Board
of Addiction Medicine (ABAM) has approved the organization to offer a one-year training program in addiction
medicine for physicians. The first physician has been accepted into the program and will be starting in the summer of
2011. Once training is successfully completed, the physician will be able to take the board examination in December
2012. According to Dr Wendel Price, the physician selected for the program, “The training of Primary Care physicians
does not get into addiction treatment to any real degree and a comprehensive training program would be invaluable”

“Addiction Medicine Associates is greatly pleased to receive approval from ABAM, which will allow us to train a
physician in the coming year,” said Dr. Punyamurtula S. Kishore, president of Addiction Medicine Associates. “"We
have been working with healthcare practitioners and hospitals to provide continuing education through workshops
and core curriculum on all aspects of addiction care, and ABAM's approval allows us to expand our work and enhance
the impact we can make in the field of addiction medicine.”

The approval by ABAM for the Addiction Medicine Associates’ one-year training program coincides with ABAM's
announcement of a landmark approval for ten nationally accredited addiction medicine residency programs for
physicians. Historically, a lack of medical providers has hampered the ability to treat patients. ABAM has conferred
board certification on approximately 2500 physicians drawn from 17 medical specialties. In Massachusetts, less than
80 ABAM certified physicians practice addiction medicine.

About Addiction Medicine Associates

Founded in 1993 and based in Brookline, Addiction Medicine Associates is the educational arm of Preventive Medicine
Associates. Addiction Medicine Associates recruits, teaches and trains practitioners about evidence based models of
care in addiction medicine that include detoxification, preventive and wellness services, primary care, counseling,
and sobriety maintenance options. The group works with all healthcare practitioners and hospitals to provide
continuing education through workshops and core curriculum on all aspects of addiction.

For more information, visit www.addictionmedicineassociates.com.
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